
“Keeping Alaska Moving.” 

MEMORANDUM State of Alaska  Department of Transportation & Public Facilities 
Office of the Commissioner 

TO: Bryan Fisher. Division Director
Military & Veterans Affairs 

DATE: August 8, 2024 

PHONE NO: 465-3900 

FROM: Ryan Anderson, P.E. 
Commissioner 

SUBJECT: SEOC Emergency 
Operations Contact 

Effective immediately, for the Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities, the 
designated contact for SEOC emergency operations will be Deputy Commissioner Katherine 
Keith. Until further notice, all inquiries related to emergency response communications with the 
Department of Military and Veterans Affairs (DMVA) and the State Emergency Operations 
Center (SEOC) should be directed to Deputy Commissioner Keith.

Please ensure all relevant communications are directed accordingly. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Cc: 
Mark Roberts, Emergency Program Manager
Sean Holland, Central Region Director
Christopher Goins, Southcoast Region Director
Joseph Kemp, Northern Region Director


